
 
 

 
REPUBLIC OF PANAMA 

- NATIONAL GOVERNMENT - 

 

 
NATIONAL AUTHORITY 

OF PUBLIC SERVICES 
 
 
 
 
 

Panama, July 07, 2022 

Note No. DSAN-1735-22 
 

Mr. 

GÖRAN MARBY 

President and CEO 

Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and 

Numbers (ICANN) - 

Governmental Advisory Committee (GAC) 

Dear Mr. Marby: 

We are writing to you on this occasion, with the purpose of submitting to the ICANN Governmental Advisory 

Committee (GAC) the updated contact information of the Autoridad Nacional de los Servicios Públicos 

(National Authority of Public Services), the regulatory entity of the Republic of Panama, which addresses 

issues related to Internet Governance, including those matters within the remit of the Internet Corporation for 

Assigned Names and Numbers. 

 
Please find below the updated contact information: 

 

Title or Position: 

Name:          

Last Name: 

Role/Position: 

Employer: 

Email:            

Telephone: 

Engineer 

Hildeman 

Rangel 

National Telecommunications Director                   

National Authority of Public Services                 

hrangel@asep.gob.pa 

(507) 508-4562 (Executive Assistant - Ms. Nicole Singh) 
 

 

We avail ourselves of the opportunity to renew the assurances of our highest consideration. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

ARMANDO FUENTES RODRIGUEZ 
General Manager 
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